

300 Dufferin Avenue P.O. Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

October 14, 2021

Chair and Members of the Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee

Re: Resignation from the Covent Garden Market Board

It is with regret that I submit my resignation related to my appointment as a Member of the Covent Garden Market Board.

Due to personal reasons, I need to limit my commitments and given that I am committed to be appropriately prepared and to participate fully in all matters before Boards, Commissions, Standing Committees and Municipal Council, I believe it is necessary that I resign.

Respectfully submitted,

Steve Hillier

Councillor, Ward 14